
PRESIDENT REPORT  AGM     23 NOVEMBER, 2023 
 
 
I would like to sincerely thank all our Members for once again supporting the Association in 
the last year we have all endured some very difficult times recently & your loyalty & support 
is what keeps us all going. 
 
Our aim for 2024 is to promote the horses & their talents to the general public on behalf of 
you the Members at every opportunity we can as well as put on as many shows & events we 
can for you the Members to participate in with your Miniature Horses. 
 
We realise times are always changing &  Members wants & needs must always be foremost 
in all our plans so with this in mind I ask you to please never hesitate to contact us if you 
have any queries, ideas to present or just want to talk horse they are the reason we are all 
here & any contribution the Association can make to promote them is vital moving into the 
future. 
 
Look forward to seeing you all at the shows & events &/or via phone, email or text the more 
we communicate the more knowledge we all gain on the best way to move into the 
future  supporting the Miniature Horse Association of Australia Inc, their owners & handlers 
& of course the Miniature & Small Horse we all represent. 
 
Regards 
Margaret Lawson 
President on behalf of the National Committee of Management 
Many Thanks. 
 
 
 


